
 

PAVING NOTICE 

 
Blair Township has contracted with Grannas Bros. for the 2018 Liquid Fuel Paving Program.  Weather 

permitting, the following roads are scheduled to be paved on Wed June 20th.   In the event of rain, 

work will take place on the next suitable weather day.   
 
 
Meadow Lane—Lawrence to Forsht Approx 6:30 am to 1 pm 
Robin Lane—Lawrence to Forsht Approx 7:00 am to 1 pm 
Pennington Dr—Newry to Meadow Approx 8:00 am to 3 pm 
Robin Lane—Forsht to Holiday Dr Approx 9:00 am to 5 pm 
Pennington Dr—Meadow to Culdesac Approx noon to 6:30 pm 
Meadow Lane—Forsht to Wade Lane Approx noon to 6:30 pm 
 
   
Approximate work times are provided above as a guide to help you plan.  However, they are not a 
guarantee.   This is a TENTATIVE schedule.  The order listed is the approximate order in which each 
street would be done in on each day.  However, the schedule is subject to change, based on work 
progress or weather.   The ending times above for each street are the times that we expect the street to 
be reopened to traffic.   
 
The road will be paved full width, and will be closed during paving.  During this time, access to your 
home will be cut off.  Please make arrangements to get your vehicle out ahead of time.  Once we pave 
past your house, the new asphalt needs at least 3 hours to cure.  Also, prior to paving, we spray a tack 
oil that you will not want to drive through.   
 
Grannas Bros. will not be responsible for any damage to your vehicle or the roadway, based on your 
inability to follow these instructions.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation during this 
inconvenience, as it will result in a nice improvement for you and your neighbors.   


